
 
 

 

“Effective January 1, 2014 there will be a new format for the Fundamentals of Engineering Exam 
(FE). The new exam will be changing to computer-based testing (CBT) and administered at 
Pearson VUE testing centers. Exams will be given in 7 free standing discipline-specific 
disciplines.” 

What You Should Know About the New 
FE Exam Format 

Date: November 21, 2013 
Time: 5 pm to 6 pm 
Place: CAT 061 
 
Co-sponsored by Chi Epsilon and Pi Tau Sigma 

1. What is the FE exam 

Topics covered: 

2. Why take the exam 
3. Format of the FE exam 
4. Testing opportunities 
5. Content of the exam 
6. How it differs between majors 
7. Things you should know 
8. Frequently asked questions 
9. Calendar/list of upcoming dates 
10. How to sign up for the FE exam 
11. Where you can take the exam and cost 
12. Links/Ways to contact someone with questions 

 

For more information contact: Dr. Robert Brehm, PE @ rfb23@drexel.edu 
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